
 

  

YOUTH MINISTRIES

WAYS TO GIVE

Cash or Check Mobile App or Text 260-370-6556 Online

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES
Below are just a few of our current opportunities. To find a full listing, go to our 

website and click on “Get Involved”. You may sign up on your eCard.

There are many ways for you to get involved with our Middle School and High 
School student ministry.  For a full list of opportunities, check our website by 
going to “Get Involved”, then “Volunteer at ECC”. 

FACILITIES

Are you looking for a way to serve here at the church on a regular basis? We 
have several housekeeping opportunities available. There are a variety of jobs 
from small rooms requiring only 30 minutes a week to rooms that may take an 
hour. Questions? Contact Julie Lee at volunteercoordinator@eccfw.org.

WARMTH MINISTRIES

Hospitality Team - We need energetic and smiling faces to join our hospitality 
team as greeters. If that describes you and you want to make a positive 
impact here at Emmanuel, greeters are needed both Saturday night and 
Sunday morning. 

CARE MINISTRIES

Care Meal Ministry - We are in need of volunteers who would be willing to 
provide meals for individuals who have been in the hospital, experienced an 
illness, or have had a death in the family. If you have questions, please contact 
Pastor Bob Bruce at bbruce@eccfw.org. 



 

WELCOME TO ECC

Emmanuel is a community of people committed to giving Jesus 
Christ our worship through the careful study of His Word, the 
application in Our Walk, thus being disciples who share His 
warmth and do His work to reach our world.

Welcome Center     If you are new to Emmanuel, we have a 

Welcome Center to share information about the church as well as a 
small gift for you. It is located in the main lobby under the “Welcome” 

sign on Sunday morning or stop by the Event Center on Saturday 

eConnect     If you want to know more about ECC, this one-hour 

class will help you learn about the ministries of Emmanuel. 
eConnect is offered the first full weekend of the month on Sunday at 

11:00 am in Room 169.

Get Involved      For a complete listing of ways to get connected at 

ECC, visit our website at www.emmanuelcommunity.org.

The Commons     You are invited before each service on Sunday 

mornings to come to The Commons for coffee and donuts. It’s a 

great place to meet new friends and see familiar faces. This room is 
located to the left when exiting the Worship Center.

From infants through adults we have something for everyone! Join us 
September through April on Wednesday nights from 6:30 - 8:00 pm 
as we come together to learn God’s Word and practical ways to apply 
it to our lives. MIDWEEK is exploding with new opportunities for your 
entire family! (No registration needed for children or youth. Adults 
need to register for a study through our website.)

THINGS TO KNOW

FEATURED EVENTS

 eCard    The eCard in your bulletin is the best way to connect with 

us and let us know you are here. You can also sign up for various 

ministry events or let us know your prayer requests and/or 
comments. Please fill out one per family each week and put it in the 

offering basket.

www.emmanuelcommunity.org

We all need people in our lives. But not just anybody. We need 
people willing to challenge us, grow with us, and pray for us. People 
to help us as we apply God’s Word to our every day. Are you looking 
for “your people”? We welcome you to join a Group at ECC. New 
Groups are forming this September. Stop by the Event Center or sign 
up online.



EVENTS

To register for Studies, Events, or Groups, go online 
and click on “Get Involved” or sign-up on your eCard!

FEATURED EVENTS

Midweek [Wednesdays starting September 6, 6:30 - 8:00 pm] 
Join us as we come together to learn God’s Word and practical ways to 
apply it to our lives. Adults need to register for a study through our website 
by going to “Get Involved”, “Adults”, then click on “Studies”. In addition to 
GROW classes, upcoming studies include: 

All Things New: A Study of 2 Corinthians  In this women’s study, Kelly 
Minter will lead you in exploring the anchoring truths of bearing treasures 
in jars of clay, meeting Christ through a pressing thorn, opening wide your 
heart in the midst of hurtful relationships, and what it means to embrace 
the lost and lonely as ministers of the new covenant.  

Bridges  Do you have a heart for individuals of the Muslim faith but feel a 
need to be better equipped to reach out to them with compassion and 
understanding? If so, join us for this group study. 

Stepping Up  This video series dives deep into biblical manhood, calling 
every man to reject passivity and step up to lead with courage in all areas 
of life. Men will be challenged to strengthen bonds, form godly habits, 
claim personal victories, share testimonies and ongoing experiences, and 
establish accountability with other men.  

Groups 
We all need people in our lives. Are you looking for “your people”? We 
welcome you to join a new Group forming this September. Stop by the Event 
Center or visit our website and go to “Get Involved”, “Adults”, then click on 
“Groups”.

GROW Classes [Starting the first full week in September] 
Written by Pastor Miller, Grow In His Word is a comprehensive 4-part series 
that takes you through both the Old and New Testaments. To find a list of 
available classes and to register, visit our website and go to “Get Involved”, 
“Adults”, then click on “Studies”. If you are a current Grow student, you’ll 
need to register online for your next class! 

ADULT MINISTRIES

www.emmanuelcommunity.org

Race2Rescue Shirts [Saturday, August 12 and Sunday, August 13] 
This weekend, we’ll be selling dri-fit shirts for you to purchase to show your 
support of Destiny Rescue during Fort4Fitness.  Be sure to come to the Event 
Center to purchase yours. Adult shirts are $20 and children's are $15.

WOMEN’S MINISTRIES

MISSIONS & OUTREACH

End of Summer Bash [Sunday, August 13, 5:00 - 8:00 pm] 
Meet the bus at the church at 5:00 pm. We will be heading out to swim, play 
games, and more! This event is in place of our regular WAVE meeting. For 
details, pick up a brochure at the Event Center or online. 

56th Street Bridge Lazer Tag [Sunday, August 20, 3:00 - 5:30 pm] 
Incoming 6th graders, join us at LazerX for the last 56th Street Bridge Meeting.  
For more info, pick up a brochures at the Event Center or online. Registration 
forms and money are due back by August 13th.

STUDENT MINISTRIES

REFRESH [Monday, August 28, 7:00 - 8:30 pm, The Commons] 
Don’t miss our Fall Women’s Ministries Kick-off! Come meet and connect with 
other women at this meaningful night of prayer and worship. Join us as we look 
ahead at the coming year to see how God will use us to "spur one another on 
toward love and good deeds”.  

Bible Study [Wednesdays starting Sept. 6, 9:00 - 11:30 am, Mark/Luke] 
Our fall Women’s Bible Study is Entrusted by Beth Moore. In this study, Beth will 
encourage you to guard what God has entrusted to you, further His kingdom by 
sharing Christ with others, and pour into future generations.

MEN’S MINISTRIES

Bible Study [Saturdays starting September 16, 8:00 - 9:00 am, The Corner] 
Men, join us this fall for our Saturday morning Bible Study on The Book of James.  
James writes to believers who know suffering, who've faced trials and who 
ultimately desire a deep relationship with God.

OASIS MINISTRIES
Lunch & Learn [Monday, August 13, noon, The Commons] 
The OASIS Lunch & Learn is a monthly gathering of senior adults where we eat, 
enjoy each other's company, & listen to one of our ministry partners, Karen 
Shrock. Please join us in The Commons and bring a dish to share. 

Women’s Prayer Coffee [Thursday, August 17, 9:30 - 10:30 am] 
Join us for a meaningful time of prayer at Sylvia Jacobson’s house. Her address is 
13519 Pebble Run Court, Fort Wayne, 46814. Questions, call Sylvia at 413-7625.  

Picnic Fellowship [Saturday, August 19, 4:00 - 8:00 am] 
Join us for an afternoon of food, fun, and fellowship at Russ & Jeanette Quilhot’s. 
Please bring a dish to share, we will plan on eating around 5:00 pm. Pool will be 
open if you would like to swim. If you have questions, email Bob Bruce at 
bbruce@eccfw.org. Sign-up by August 18th.


